
   

 

Monday, February 14-Noon 
J. L. Thomas 
Tuesday, February 15 -8:00a.m. St. Luke 
Thursday, February 17-8:00a.m. 
Durbin & Millay Family 
Friday, February 18– 8:00a.m. St. Luke 
Saturday, February 19-5:00p.m.  
Susan Wheatley & Family 
Sunday, February 20 
9:00a.m.     Lydia Moreland 
11:00a.m.   Bill & Michelle Abell (Special Intention) 
1:00 p.m.    Spanish 

  
To view the Masses with camera icon go to the St. Rita Catholic Church 
website, then go to the top right hand corner and click on the face 
book icon 

Click on videos for recorded Masses or live stream of your 
choice. 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK 

Vocation View:  Saint Luke tells us today where true blessing 

lies-and where the fleeting rewards of the world. Blessed are we 

who respond to God’s call; happy shall we be. (Luke 6:17, 20-26) 

Sixth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 (February 13, 2022) 

“Blessed is the one who trusts in the Lord, whose hope is the 
Lord.” Jeremiah 17:7 
 
God’s will for our lives is for us to be blessed. Blessed means to 
be happy, content and at peace. Our faithful trust in Him gives 
us the courage to venture out boldly to live the kind of life He 
has called us to live-lives filled with His blessings and a 
willingness to share those blessings with others. 

            
 

I 1 Samuel 26:2, 7-9, 12-13, 22-23 (81C) 
II 1 Corinthians 15:45-49 
III Luke 6:27-38 

WEEK OF February 13, 2022-February 20, 2022 

 

SUNDAY Religious Education 

TUESDAY RCIA, 6:30-8:00p.m. Casper Center 

THURSDAY Quilting Circle 9a.m.-? 

SATURDAY Re-dedication Mass 5:00p.m. 

SUNDAY Religious Education 

 

      IF YOU ARE  NOT VACCINATED PLEASE WEAR A MASK 

  

   

   

   

 

  

     

St. Luke All You Can Eat Chicken Dinner 

Sunday, February 13, 2022 

11a.m. to 2p.m. 

Adults $10.00 

Kids 5-12 Years Old  $6.00 

Kids under 5 Years Old, no 

charge 

Message from Father Mike; 

Parishioners. I encourage you to celebrate again our 

Centennial. Next Saturday, we will remember one  

hundred years at our Mass in English at 5p.m. We move 

to our gym for social/fiesta sharing foods appealing to all 

parishioners. The drawing for our 50/50 prize will be held 

at 8p.m. Please join us in prayer, for Mass or for our  

social. Many thanks to our Centennial Committee for 

their hard work. Saint Rita, pray for us. 

Fr. Mike Tobin 

 

 

 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of Mary N. Gillock and 

Paul Price. The parishioners of St. Rita extend our sympathy to 

their family and friends. May they rest in peace. 



 

 

Please remember in your Prayers all who are sick, shut-ins, 
those in nursing homes, hospitalized, or recently discharged and 
recuperating: Mary N. Gillock,  Rhonda McMillen, Paul Guelda, 
Nikki Smith, Betty Millay, Julia Chick, Joe Allendorf, Ken Sauer, 
Ruby West, Theresia Alcorn,  B.J. West, Jimmy Ross, Gerry 
Baumgardner, Caden McDaniels, Joan’e D’Haene, Larry 
Bishop ,Joe Fritsch, Max Millay, Alaina Kenney, Terry Gregory, 
Judy Bradshaw, DianaTomes, Carolyn Reichert, Stephanie Hodge, 
Laura Hughes, Jenny Myers, Mary Crenshaw,  Sheila Hampton, 
James Mills, Susan Newman Wood, Janet Philips, Tom Hagan, 
Michael Blanton, Michael Vittitow, Bruce Kapfhammer, Brady 
Miles, Dion Johnson, Newton Family, Kate Burnell, Sue Allen, 
Greg Trent, Mike Leighty, Tom Culler, Tim Hagan, David 
Dillman, Aubrey Durbin, Roberta Miller, Linda Richardson, 
Noreta Weisert, Brittany Peek, Maria Probus, Catherine Klefot, 
Fred Mike, Mike McCoy, Nicole Dupin, Troy West, Jeff Davis, 
Ricky Thomas, Annabelle Backstrom, Carolyn Smith, Toodley 
Mattingly, Dot Duckworth, Lynn Duckworth, Richard Diehlmann, 
Bob Lloyd, Debbie Brown, Steven Pierce, Jackie Judah, 
Hildaguard Stadler,  Joyce Buns, Joyce Barros, Mary Jo Rankin, 
Bob Browning, Joyce Hawkins, Anita Bryant, Joseph Bryant,  
Shirley Badgett, Cathy Rolfes, Joe D’Haene, Ruth Straub, Mary 
Oliver, Parker Smith, , Ralph Rand, Jim Brand, Jr., Bill Cox, Mary 
Ellen Beaudoin, Lila Streich,  Michael Burke, Thompson Family, 
Tom Burke, David Fluhr, David Smallwood, Don Koebel, Nate 
Sanders, Doug Smith, Karen Meredith, LaDonna Koebel, Rita 
Wientjes, Jeanette Sipes, Alex Rico, Ruth Risinger, Joyce Ann 
Joyce, Hannah Cox, David Price, Thomas Family, Mary & Mearl 
Ballard, Marvin & Judy Reynolds, Darrell Freed, Donna 
Hoagland, Leland Durbin, Amos Luckett, , Susan Draper, Leatrice 
Johnson, Karen Bradley, Lin Higgs, Jan Mitchell, Paul Price, 
Charlie Ross, Dennis Werner 

Sponsor of the Week—This bulletin is furnished to the Parish 
without charge. The advertisements that appear completely 
defray all publishing costs. Please patronize these sponsors as a 
thank you for their kind generosity. This week’s Sponsor  
 

SAVAGE 
MECHANICAL, INC. 

Heating & Cooling, Geo-Thermal & Heat Pump 
Refrigeration, Ventilation 

$25 Off Any Service or Installation 
643-8126 

LECTOR’S SCHEDULE 

February 12/5p.m. Martha Thomas 

February 13/9a.m. Steve Weber 

February 13/11a.m. Louis & Linda Smith 

 

February 19/5p.m. Nancy Hart 

February 20/9a.m. Roxanne Oyler 

February 20/11a.m. Craig Kubac & Aaron Weber 

    

 

Greeters, February 2022 

5:00p.m. Tony Millay 

9:00a.m.  Mary Brand 

11:00a.m. Jim Olges 

Ushers, February 2022 

5:00p.m. Joan Tate, Tom Schurfranz, Tony Millay, Bill  

  Wheatley 

9:00a.m.  Michael Broyles, Rob Leitner, Vince Gottbrath, 

  Randy Kraemer 

11:00a.m. Jim Olges, Naomi Olges, Kevin Olges, Doug  

  Olges 

Communion Ministers, February 2022  

5:00p.m. Bernie Besser, Ken Besser 

9:00a.m.  Gene Niemann, Susan Kraemer, Randy  

  Kraemer 

11:00a.m. Debbie Tucker, Natalie Senger, John Senger, 

  Naomi Olges, Theresa Weber 

Altar Servers, January 2022 

2/13/22 @ 11a.m. Santiago Valencia, Ethan Gibbs, Nolan Gibbs 

2/20/22 @ 11a.m.  Luke Bridwell, Axel Kafando, Jacob Hadley 

2/27/22 @ 11a.m.  Maegan O’Neal, R.J. Fremont, Alisson  

     Mendez 

 

 

Stewardship of Treasure 

For the week February 6, 2022 

Needed weekly to meet our budget…………… ..$11,213.00 

Actual amount received February 6, 2022………$9,305.00 

For the calendar year January 1, 2022 thru December 31, 2022 

St. Rita Prayer Tree 

St. Rita has had a prayer tree for many years. If you would 

like to be a member of the prayer tree please call Sharon 

Archer at 969-7524 

Also, we have several parishioners that choose to receive  

e-mails for the prayer tree if this is what you would like. 

Thank you, 

Sharon Archer 



   

 

 
 

From the desk of Roger Costello; 

This is the last full weekend of 50/50 ticket sales at 

church as the drawing will occur next Saturday evening 

February 19th at 8:00p.m. in the gym during the  

re-dedication reception. There will be tickets available 

next Saturday at the 5p.m. Mass and then during the  

reception as well. 

 

My sincere thanks to everyone who worked and who 

bought tickets for this fundraiser. As of this writing we 

have sold over 1000 tickets. So, some lucky winner will 

receive a nice share. 

Thanks again and good luck! 

2022 CELEBRATION OF LIFE BANQUET 

“The Annual Celebration of Life Banquet will be held on  

Thursday, March 24th at the Crowne Plaza Hotel. We are  

excited to welcome you to a wonderful evening of food, drink,  

fellowship, & awards! This year’s keynote speaker is prolife 

apologist Seth Gruber. Seth will equip attendees with the tools 

to make gracious & persuasive cases for our prolife beliefs. To 

purchase you ticket, please visit rtllou.org. Adult tickets are 

$50; students $25. Doors open at 6p.m. Dinner will begin at 

7p.m. 

 St. Athanasius is hosting a women’s retreat for the region.  

How to Trust God: 

What it means, why it’s hard and ways to get better at it. 

This is a Region 3 Women’s Retreat 

Presented by Karen Purnell on Saturday, February 19, 2022 

At St. Athanasius campus in the school cafeteria from  

9:00a.m. until noon 

Come share the morning with us! Contact Debbie Minton at 

dminton@staparish.com or 502-969-3332, ext 106 

This is a free event but limited seating. Deadline to register is 

February 16, 2022. 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seaton Catholic Church is having an 

indoor yard sale on Saturday, February 26, 2022 from 

8:00a.m. to 12 Noon. If you would like to rent a table 

for $15 each please contact Jean at 502-718-5867. 

ATTENTION 

If St. Rita School is closed due to inclement weather we will 

not have Mass here or St. Luke. 

  

  

 

Restore, Renew, and Rest at St. Francis Xavier Parish’s Women 

Retreat 

St. Francis Xavier Parish in Mount Washington is holding a 

Women’s Retreat on Saturday, February 19 from 9a.m. to 3p.m. 

Check-in begins at 8:45a.m. in the Parish Hall, and the cost is 

$30 per person. Judy Ribar, associate Director of Retreats at 

Mount St Francis in Indiana, will facilitate the retreat. Ms. Ribar 

has 20 years of experience in leading day and weekend retreats 

for women and teens. The day will include presentations and 

opportunities for art, meditation, adoration, yoga, journaling, 

prayer, and fellowship. Lunch and a light continental breakfast 

are included in the registration fee. Please bring a reusable  

water bottle and a towel, or yoga mat if you would like to  

participate in a yoga session. (Six hours of catechist credit is 

available in spiritual formation.) For more information and/or to 

register, send check and contact information to: Paula Silliman, 

502-538-4933 ext. 22. St. Francis Xavier Church, 155 Stringer 

Lane, Mt. Washington, KY 40047-7354.RSVP by 2/5/2022. 

EXPLORE 

Discovering the Adventure God Made for You 

“Teens and parents! We are excited to share that a  

dynamic program is being offered at St. Edward starting 

this spring. EXPLORE: Discovering the Adventure God 

Made for You presents teenagers with a vision of who 

they are: a unique, unrepeatable creation of God. This 

program guides teens and their parents through the  

seven gifts of the Holy Spirit and what it means to be a 

person created by God for love. This will be offered to 

ALL teens and their parents from throughout the  

Archdiocese of Louisville and hosted at St. Edward on 

Tuesday nights from 6:00p.m to 8:00p.m. beginning  

February 15th. If you or your teens are interested in 

attending please contact, Family Renewal Project at 

502-303-1996 or www.familyrenewalproject.com/events 


